

#### SAVE THE DATE -

The Annual General Meeting is being held on Saturday 26 September 2020.

More details to follow.

## New Upskilling & Training Support Grant

In response to the ongoing impacts of COVID-19 the Trust is introducing a one-off grant that will help whānau pay for costs associated with gaining employment.

For more information and how to apply visit the website

www.teawahohonu.co.nz

#### Presevation and Enhancement of Rongoā

The Trust is looking to hold a rongoā wānanga late October.

To register your interest please email teawahohonu@gkl.co.nz

# Newsletter Mid-Winter 2020

### **Education Grant Update**

Every year the Trust provides up to 11 Whānau Education Grants.

Education Grants are mainly for tertiary study or higher including study at the EIT or trade courses, although exceptions for other courses may be considered.

First applications open September 2020.

For more information and an application form visit the website

www.teawahohonu.co.nz

Many of you will still be experiencing the ongoing impacts of COVID-19. The Pūtea Manaaki COVID-19 Grant the Trust is offering is still available. Visit <a href="www.teawahohonu.co.nz">www.teawahohonu.co.nz</a> for an online application form.

Other training resources available -

https://uniteforrecovery.govt.nz/jobs-and-training/training-and-apprenticeships/

https://www.tec.govt.nz/news-and-consultations/new-fund-to-keep-apprentices-in-work/

https://axiomtraining.co.nz/courses/

It would assist immensely if we had owners email addresses, so notices like this could reach you sooner. **Please send your email address to teawahohonu@gkl.co.nz** so the owner's database can be updated.